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April 11th, 2014

Barry Coulter, Editor

Cranbrook Daily Townsman
822 Cranbrook St. North, Cranbrook,

B.C. V1C 3R9

Dear Mr. Coulter,

Further to the submitted article, printed on March 14th  in the Cranbrook Daily Townsman, School Board honours fellow Trustee ‘Woman of the Year’  the School District 5 (SD5) Board wishes to acknowledge all past SD5 employees who have achieved this distinction.

SD5 is proud of the acomplishments of Julie Roberts (1984), Jan Levang (1986), Sheilah Moore (1991), Pat Townshend (1993), Mary Phillips (1996), Daphne Hayden (2000), Flo Reid (2002), Linda Abbott (2004) as well as Sandy Zeznick (2010) and Jenny Humphrey (2013) in their past recognition as Cranbrook Woman of the Year.
In our original media submission, only the two most recent award winners, Ms. Zeznick and Ms. Humphrey were acknowledged. We would be most grateful if you could print this letter, allowing us to honour all ten of our past Woman of the Year award recipients along with Trustee Gail Brown.

Sincerely,

Frank Lento, Board Chair

Trina Ayling, Media Communications Chair
Frank Lento (Chair) • Trina Ayling • Bev Bellina • Olivia Besanger • Gail Brown • 

Shaun Damstrom • Chris Johns • Curtis Helgesen • Patricia Whalen
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